
STREETS COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

October 18, 2023 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Alderperson Sullivan at City Hall.   
 
Streets Committee members present were Sullivan and Reed.  Also present was Mayor Page, 
Street Supt Darin Damery and City Clerk Janet Waller.  
 
Absent was Alderperson Smith. 
 
Council Member Reed, seconded by Council Member Sullivan, made a motion to approve the 
Streets Committee Minutes from September 20, 2023.   
 
Under Old Business:    
 
The committee discussed the amount of storm damage to the trees and reimbursement for the 
damage from FEMA.  Mayor Page will check with DCEO.  A meeting with FEMA will be October 
31, 2023 at 10:30 am at City Hall.   
 
New Business 
 
The leaf vac program will be from October 25 thru November 30.    
 
An ad will be posted for a part time worker to assist with the Leaf Vac program and other duties 
as needed.   
 
The committee discussed no trees should be planted in the City boulevard. 
 
The handbook was reviewed.   Changes will be sent to the attorney.   
 
Mayor Page discussed changing committee meetings to the third Tuesday of the month and 
starting November 21.    
 
 
Alderperson Sullivan made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:46 pm.    
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 


